
ESAC Environmental Award 
$500.00  

Now Taking Nominations 
 

 
 

The Town of Erin’s Environmental and Sustainability Advisory Committee 
(ESAC) is looking for submissions for our 1

st
 annual ESAC Environmental 

Award.   The award is wide open to projects, initiatives, education, art, 
stewardship or other ways that have improved the environment and 
sustainability of our community. The award is $500.00. 

It is available to individual citizens, businesses, farms, service clubs, 
organizations, schools etc. of the Town of Erin. The award will be selected 
by the Town of Erin Environmental & Sustainability Advisory Committee.  
The selected award winner will be announced in the press and the award 
presented at an upcoming Council Meeting in mid May.  

Nominations need to be submitted to Jeff.Duncan@erin.ca by April 27, 
2018. The nomination in one page needs to outline the 
initiative/project/person.  Describe the initiative/project/person in your own 
words but as a guide please tell us who it is, what it is, how long has it been 
in place, what has been the outcome/positive aspect of it (from an 
environmental/sustainable perspective) and can it be upgraded or made to 
grow larger. On a separate page or link you can include several photos or a 
video to the written information.       Thanks and Good Luck!! 
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